
 

 

  

Newsletter 
WELCOME BACK 

It is great to have the students back at TheirCare. We have been working hard at re-learning all the 

expectations and routines. We are however still waiting for some of our friends to return to care and we 

cannot wait. 

The weather is getting warmer which means we now need to wear hats outside. Unfortunately, if one 

student does not have a hat no one can go outside. We also need to be wearing sunscreen if your child 

requires a different sunscreen, please supply this.  

WHAT’S BEEN HAPPENING 

We have celebrated Halloween and created some awesome water colour spider webs. We then 

celebrated Melbourne Cup and got the chance to draw our own racehorses. We will be held boards 

game week as the children have loved playing board games ranging from connect four to uno to twister. 

The students got to make their own board games and we got some new games called beat the buzz, 

operation and air hockey. 

 

WHAT’S TO COME 
All things CHRISTMAS!  

From paper chains to decorations, Christmas cards and more! We cannot wait to celebrate Christmas. Oh, 

and an End of year Christmas Party. 

Service phone: 

0477 883 823 
 

Service Email 

heatherton@theircare.com.au 

 

 

 

 

Theircare: 
1300072410. 

 

Theircare email: 

info@theircare.com.au 

 

Contact us! 

HOLIDAY PROGRAM 

Unfortunately, Heatherton CC 

does not run a Holiday 

Program however we have 

many other schools in the area 

that do. You can find other 

programs via this link 

https://theircare.com.au/holiday

-programs/ 

Please save the service number to your phones in case 
you need to contact the service 

mailto:heatherton@theircare.com.au
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